
MEMORANDUM 
 
October 23, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  MDA Tourism Summit 
 
 
 
I had a call late this afternoon from Darienne Wilson with MDA.  She wanted to bring me 
up to date on a Tourism Summit that is scheduled for tomorrow.  It has been getting some 
good media response, and she wanted to make sure you were aware of what was being 
done.   
 
She e-mailed the attached memo to me.  It will give you the basic background for 
tomorrow’s event, and we will work with her on press opportunities in coming weeks. 


